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09 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This year we will hold a Harvest Assembly on Friday 20th October at 9.30 am. Each class will perform 
a short poem or a prayer based on the theme of Harvest. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Every year we choose a charity to support and once again we are supporting our local church charity. 
This amazing group of volunteers provide emergency food packages for people living in our 
immediate area. This is particularly relevant during these tricky times. 
 
By choosing to support this charity, we hope to promote and instil within the children the 
understanding that they can make a difference and share what we have with those who find 
themselves in times of difficulty. 
 
We would appreciate it if you would send in 1 or 2 non-perishable food items on Friday 20th  October 
(suggestions at the bottom of this letter) and these will then be distributed by members of the 
parish.  
 
As always, we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Melanie Rose 
Teacher  
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Suggested items 
 
Coffee / tea / sugar 
Long life milk 
Squash 
Jam / Marmalade 
Tinned fruit 
Tinned Ham / Meat 
Tinned Tuna / Salmon 
Savoury snacks 
Chutneys 
Tinned puddings 
Custard packet, tinned or cartons 
Biscuits 
Cereals 
Pasta 
Rice 
 


